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23rd February 2023 

 

Year 2 African Workshop Experience 

Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

During the year, we have been learning about the topic of Africa and wanted to give the children an experience of 

African music, drumming and storytelling.  We have chosen to celebrate this topic by inviting the African Activities 

Company into school on Thursday 23rd March.  They will be visiting to teach the children about some of their vibrant 

and diverse traditions, with an energetic workshop involving movement and music. 

 

We are thankful to The Fundraising Friends for their generous contribution which has significantly reduced the cost of 

the activity.  We are requesting a contribution of £8.25, this amount is calculated assuming that each child takes part 

and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary 

contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the trip.  Please make payment by Thursday 16th 

March. 

As we are a cashless school, please pay online via scopay.com.  If you would like a link code to set up an online 

payment account, please contact the school office. No cash please. 

Please note that if your child receives pupil premium funding the cost of the activity will be covered using their 

funding allocation. 

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Hopkins, Miss Simpson and the Year 2 Team 
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